Armour Fire Protection Engineering Society

B . BpDIeh v Rt aer fakes SRS DG e President
AT N A e A a et e N SRR TR Vice-President
R B S rove v e B e e P o e (i Secretary
| KO S T o ) oo L e M e e T Treasurer

The Armour Fire Protection Engineering Society has had a very success-
ful vear. The growth of the Fire Protection Engineering Department has
been reflected in the large membership in the Society. The fact that practically
every man in the Department 1s a member of the Society 1s a very good

example of the well known “Fire Protect™ spirit.

The annual smoker has become a very enjoyable institution. It was
shortly before Thanksgiving this year, and was one of the best ever held
Movies, interesting talks, smokes, and “eats” all combimed with the - genial
atmosphere present at “Fire Protect” affairs, made the evening one long tc
be remembered. |

During the year the members of the Society have had the pleasure of
listening to a number of very interesting talks by men in Fire Protection and
insurance work. Among these have been Mr. Goldsmith, Mr. Bergster, and
Mr. Cole, the latter an alumnus ot the Institute.

An amendment to the constitution was passed early in the fall which
places the election of ofhicers in the spring and also allows all members ot the
Society to vote. This will be of great value as it will get things off on the

- O O
1r1ight fcot the ensuing year.
The Society wishes to thank Prof. Finnegan and Mr. Nelson for their
) -
interest and co-operation 1n helping to make this vear such a successful one.
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